Bio – Angela Young

I have worked for five years at the Snoqualmie Casino in the guest service department, and for five years in the Purchased/Referred Care (PRC) department of the Snoqualmie Tribe. I’ve been on Tribal Council for a year and a half, with a special interest in health and wellness. I also serve on the NW Portland Area Indian Health Board and have been working on our tribe’s Purchased/Referred Care Delivery Area (PRCDA) to allow more members to access healthcare, as well as getting our own health board up and running. I have six children, and I’ve been an educator for over 20 years. And I’m excited to join the King County Board of Health.

